
Date: 2025-08-04
First Name: Nikole
Last Name: Witt
Title: Redistricting part 2
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Sachse
State: Texas
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
To add to my comments: not only
is this a naked power grab, amd
not only does it show your blind
fealty to Donald Trump, but it
also shows you are bought and
paid for by the rich and powerful
of our state. No longer do you
give a rat's ass about anyone
else in our state. The rich and
powerful oligarchs in west Trxas
and down at Starbase want carte
Blanche to do whatever they want
to our land, air, and water, and
they know that the republicans
are the ones to do it to us, and
they want you to rule over us as
kings. Maybe that sounds good to
you, you'd love to be kings, but
don't forget, that's what we
fought the American Revolution
over. We don't want kings. We
want you to work for US, not the
oligarchs.
Thank you for your time.




